Camp Sionito

A Peaceful Refuge Promoting Wholeness



Update from Camp Sionito

September 7, 2010



Labor Day Retreat a Plethora of Fun and Games

There was no shortage of games at the Labor Day Retreat and the 64 attendees were up to the challenge. Activities included pool and river water sports, archery, a golf tournament, the full gamut of board games, movies and a hay ride. At the pool, the new waterslide was broken in and there was fierce water volley ball competition. The weekend afforded lots of opportunity for rest and relaxation, day trips to local attractions, fellowship, worship and fine dining. Special thanks to Michelle McAlister, Sheila Hines and the Bridges Congregation for leading the event.

Photo Contest is Now Open

The 2010 Tom
Grubbs Annual Photo
Contest is open and
we're accepting entries from 2010 summer camps and retreats. The winner in
each of 3 categories
receives a fully paid
registration to a 2011
summer camp. For
photo contest details
go to the Sionito website: www.sionito.org

Coming Events At Camp Sionito

October 8-10 Coastal Bend Mission Center Conference

October 22-24 Vision Project — First Presidency's Young Adult World Tour

February 18-20 CBMC Leadership Retreat

March 11-13 Silent Retreat

March 25-27 CBMC Men's Retreat

May 13-15 CBMC Women's Retreat

Work Party Dates: September 17-19

October 1-3 November 12-14

December 10-12

Access additional information on your mission center website or at **www.sionito.org**

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 817.291.9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com